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Just Water discontinues the sale of plastic cups  

Just Water International Ltd (NZAX: JWI) wish to advise that they are discontinuing the sale of 
single-use plastic cups.  

The Company will only be supplying customers with either biodegradable cups or a double layered 
stainless-steel bottle, branded ‘My Wally’, which keeps the contents hot or cold for up to 12 hours. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Tony Falkenstein 
Just Water International Ltd 
CEO 
 
Mob:  021 950 856 
Email:  tf@jwi.co.nz 
 

 

 

 

 


